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February 14, 2005

Mr. Denny Foust
New Mexico Qil Conservation Division

1000 Rio Brazos Road 4| 30 045=103)]
Aztec, NM 87410 - S

2 30-oyg 236/
Re: Pit & Below Grade Tank Inventory H#3 300U 23620

Anderson QOil, Ltd. : -
Ay 30-04S 2444

Dear Denny,

In our letter dated 4-22-04 we provided an inventory of earthen pits for Federal wells no. 1, 2, 3

& 4 operated by Anderson Oil, Ltd. and advised we would be preparing applications to continue

using these pits beyond 6-30-05.

| am writing to advise that Anderson Oil, Ltd. has elected to close these earthen pits and replace

them with sub-grade tanks. We will not be using these earthen pits beyond 6-30-05 and do plan

to close them as soon as we can.

Should you have questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

%Q,E’e-e

John D. Roe
Engineering Manager

JDR/Amf

cc: Anderson Oil, Ltd.

709 E. MURRAY DR. ¢ P. 0. BOX 420 * FARMINGTON, N.M. 87499-0420 ¢ PHONE: (505) 325-1821 ¢ FAX# (505) 327-4613



